TOWN OF ALDEN

711772025

To Whom It May Concern,

As Supervisor of the Town of Alden, | fully support the proposed project and accompanying
local law regarding the sale of the Erie County Home property, which has sat vacant for the past
20 years.

This is an exciting opportlunity for our community. The Town is cager to see this long-neglected
property improved and repurposed in a way that creates jobs, stimulates econoniic development,
and restores the property to the tax rolls.

We look forward to the posttive impact this project wilt have on Alden’s future.

Sincerely,

Lot Pructon

Colleen Pautler
Supervisor, Town of Alden
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